
From:  

Daniel Reimer  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

I want ODOT to conduct an Environmental Impact Study because adding freeway lanes is 
environmentally disastrous. Legislators on the Joint Special Subcommittee on Transportation Planning 
should be investing in proven regional mobility options such as trains and buses. I cannot get from SW 
Portland to NE Portland in less than an hour by public transit, and expanding the Rose Quarter will not 
make that trip any faster.  

No freeway expansion has ever solved traffic congestion.  

 


